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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 

We would like to Welcome you all back 

to St.Alberts and we hope that you had a 

wonderful Christmas break. 

 

Nursery Parents 

Please remember to apply for your 

child’s Reception class placement by 15
th

 

January 2024. You can do this by applying 

to your local authority. For Liverpool 

residents (purple bin), apply to 

liverpool.gov.uk 

For Knowsley residents (maroon bin) 

apply to Knowsley.gov.uk 

 

Instagram 

As you are aware we are now on 

Instagram. If you’re not already following 

us, please do. Our Username is 

@stalbertscatholicprimaryschool. 

 

Holy Communion meeting 

Fr David has advised that the 

next Holy Communion parent meeting 

has moved from Sunday 7
th

 January to 

Sunday 14
th

 January 2024 after 10am 

mass. We did send out a text last 

month to let you know. 

 

Epiphany Service 

A beautiful Epiphany service 

celebrated in school this 

morning with Fr David. 

Reminding us all to follow the 

gift of Jesus’ guiding light as we 

begin the New Year. 

 

Reading Hub 

Reading hub for Years 2 and 5 

will start again on Monday 8th 

January at 8.45 with Mrs Cruse. 

 

Moments of Light 

There is a free event taking 

place in each area within the 

borough this month to celebrate 

Knowsley turning 50. Please see 

overleaf for dates and times. 

 

 

P.E Days 

 

MONDAY Y2 & Y1 

TUESDAY Y4 & Y5 

WEDNESDAY Reception 

THURSDAY Y3 & Y6 

FRIDAY Y1 & Y3 

 

After school club 

 

MONDAY Y5 Sports with Mr 

Unwin till 

4.15pm 

TUESDAY Y2 Gymnastics 

till 4.15pm 

WEDNESDAY Y3 Sports with 

Miss Jutla till 

4pm 

THURSDAY Y4 Sports with Mr 

Unwin & 

Keyboards till 

4.15pm 

 

 

 

Growing Together 

Please see overleaf ‘Growing 

Together’ from one of our Year 1 

Polish mums. This is a wonderful 

opportunity for all our parents to get 

specialist advice in a supportive and 

friendly environment. 

 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

 

Rec   87.0% 

Y1   86.2% 

Y2  82.8% 

Y3  72.6% 

Y4  75.9% 

Y5  85.6% 

Y6  82.1% 

 


